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April 2022 
 
RE: Grandparents talk about Burton Friday 29th April – 1.45pm  
  
Dear parents and carers,   
 

Our topic this half term in Year 1 is ‘Our Town’. As part of the children’s learning in history and 
geography, we will be looking at Burton in the past, making comparisons to the present and 
exploring iconic landmarks that represent the town we live in.   
 

As part of our topic, we were hoping to invite some grandparents in to share their memories of 
Burton in the past and discuss with the children how the town has changed. If possible, if they 
could share pictures, we could upload them to a PowerPoint to play alongside to provide 
children with a visual too.  We are hoping that the Grandparents will be able to share with 
children the buildings or places that have changed and what features are the same.  
 

We would greatly appreciate any volunteers to help us give children a greater insight into 
Burton in the past. If you would like to help, or know someone who would, could you please 
email your class teacher with their names. We will then get back to you ASAP and put things into 
place.  
 

We would need them to be able to take part on Friday 29th April at 1.45pm.   
 

We look forward to hearing back from you.  
 

Many thanks,  
 

Miss Smith and the Year 1 team  
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